
Westinghouse
Electric Corporation

Switchgear Divisions 100 Braddock Avenue

East Pittsburgh Pennsylvania 15112

January 31, 1984

United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission

Region XV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Attention: Mr. Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

Subject: Docket No. 99900330/83-01

Dear Mr. Potapovs:
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Your letter of January 9, 1984 requests that we supplement
our October 13, 1983 letter by identifying the preventive actions
we plan to take in regard to Item C of the Notice of Nonconfor-
mance.

Procedures have been instituted under which each UVTD is
assigned a unique serial number which is clearly stamped on the
device before it is delivered for test. This serial number must
be shown on the Certificate of Conformance at, time of shipment.
Procedures directing personnel to file Certificates of Conformance
in our shop order folder have also been formalized,.

These procedures will prevent a recurrence of the type of
situation discovered during your August 1-4, 1983 inspection.

Very truly yours,

D. B. Jones, Manager
Quality Assurance
Switchgear Division

Approved:

D. M. Sauter
General Manager
Switchgear Division
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